NORTH POINT SENIOR SECONDARY BOARDING SCHOOL

NOTICE

Date — 18" February, 2025
Dear All Parents,

Your kind attention is drawn towards point No.2 of the Circular issued on 23" March, 2024 to all parents
during the commencement of the session 2024-25.

Keeping in line with point No.2 of the above referred circular, parents are once again requested to kindly
arrange and take up to clear the due pertaining to fees upto March 2025.

Upon clearance of fees, all concerned are requested to collect the admit cards of their ward/s for the
upcoming Annual examination scheduled to start from 26th of February, 2025.

In this regard, it is also requested to note that parents are extended a free hand to adjust their ward's
outstanding school fees with Security deposits and Caution Money deposits, if any, made at the time of
Admissions to clear school fees upto March, 2025 on record.

With an appeal and request arising out of an utmost trust on your sensibility, the school fall back on
your judicious self and good senses to resolve and settle matters of this immense importance on your
benevolence as always.

BY ORDER

NPSSBS (Bolpur Branch)




